
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Makeba Bennett-Easy Resigns as Head of HR for the Caribbean North & Central 

 

Kingston, Jamaica – October 31, 2022- Scotia Group Jamaica Limited confirms that 

effective November 30, 2022, Makeba Bennett-Easy, Senior Vice President, Human 

Resources, will be leaving the business to pursue other opportunities. 

 

Bennett-Easy Joined the Scotia Group Jamaica Limited in April 2020 with 

responsibility for HR in the Caribbean North and Central region comprising The 

Bahamas, Cayman, Jamaica, and Turks & Caicos. In her two years at the Bank, she 

successfully provided strategic guidance  on all staff matters during the pandemic 

as well as implemented several policies in pursuit of the Bank’s Winning Team 
mandate. 

 

Commenting on Bennett-Easy’s departure, Audrey Tugwell Henry, President, and 
CEO of Scotia Group said, “Makeba has made a strong contribution to Scotia Group. 
She led significant strategic and operational changes in key business areas 

throughout our organization. We are grateful for her  leadership and dedication 

over the past two years. We wish Makeba the very best as she pursues new 

endeavours”. 
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